September 20, 1976

Mx. Arékel Shooshan

31 Avola Street

Arlington, Massachusetts 02174

Dear Mr. S5hooshan:

de greatly appreciate the renewal of vour
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt Ho. 25021 is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director :

Enclosure

vb



